Please pray for all the sick and Shut-Ins of our Chapels, especially
remembering Al Sachs and Kathryn Lineback.

Keep in mind the importance of frequent reception of the Sacrament of
Panance. Confessions are heard before masses on Sunday.

These are now the Summer Months of the year - - let us not let up in
our prayer life.

MASSES FOR THE WEEK:

SUNDAY : For the People of the Chapels
MONDAY : Special Int. Ginny Merrit
TUESDAY: Special Int. Arvedson Family
WEDNESDAY : Dec. Sophie Donahue

THURSDAY : Dec. Ernest Terpin

FRIDAY: Dec. Mrs. Byrd

SATURDAY : Special Int. Mrs. E.J. Bates



